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P.O. Box 27268 
Baltimore, MD 21216 
 
 
Thursday April 11, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Re: Support letter 3115 Walbrook Ave.  
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 

I am writing this letter on behalf of The Greater Walbrook Neighborhood Association to 
express my support of 3115 Walbrook Avenue in Baltimore Maryland (21216) being converted to 
a residential 2-unit dwelling.   

 
If you have any additional questions or concerns or need additional information, please feel 

free to contact me at the information enclosed in this letter. 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carla Winchester 
President 
Greater Walbrook N.A. 
greaterwalbrookNA16@gmail.com 


